
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
My name is Dr Noxolo Maria Nsele  
I was born in Manguzi, northern KwaZulu Natal where I completed my primary and secondary 
school education. 
 
I am currently working at Empangeni as a paediatrician at Life Empangeni private hospital. 
 
Being a high school student can pose a lot of challenges, as this is a period of life that is 
accompanied by lots of decision making and requires one to gain substantial maturity. 
 
My experience at Shengeza high school was filled with a lot of mixed emotions. 
 
The school was quite disadvantaged in a sense that we had very limited resources. We lacked a 
library, science labs ect, and this brought some difficulties for me when I started tertiary education 
as I was not previously exposed to those particular facilities.  
 
Despite all the challenges we had, many great memories were created and those will stay with me 
for the rest of my life. The teachers were of utmost assistance and helped me transition to my 
high school life with ease.  
 
Having experienced the above mentioned challenges also encouraged me to work harder in life, 
since I had to rely on the information given to me by the teachers and limited books I had access 
to. 
Also the school had a vibrant sport and cultural activities which I enjoyed to be part of. 
 
I will be forever thankful for all the assistance I received from all the teachers and staff, this has 
helped me to be able to reach my dreams of becoming a Paediatrician. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


